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Sent: Wednesday, May 01, 2013 10:56 PM
Subject: Meeting Overview from April 30, Officer Elections NEXT MEETING!

Hey Chem Club! 

  

It’s that time again! 

We will be holding officer elections at our next meeting! If you or your friend love the club and/or want to 
help out, run for an officer position! All positions will be open: 

-          President 

-          Treasurer 
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-          Vice President 

-          Secretary 

-          Activities Coordinator 

-          Doc Funding Advisor* (Must attend doc funding meetings next semester, we will vote on this 
position next semester). 

If you have questions on the responsibilities of any of these positions, please send me an email. If you are 
planning to run for the position, please prepare a short (<1 minute) speech telling us why you would be great for 
the position!  

The club will vote in our new officers at our next meeting on Tuesday, May 14th! 

  

Our end of the year barbecue is also approaching fast! 

End of the Year Barbecue- Friday, May 17th; 11am-2pm. 

-          Street Side of Sequoia (outside). 

-          We will provide the burgers, veggie burgers, hot dogs, and ice cream! Bring your favorite 
food/dessert to share! Games will be set up as well. 

-          Bring your friends! Faculty, staff, students and friends are all welcome. It will be a great way to 
de-stress before finals week! 

  

  

  

  

Thanks everyone, and enjoy the rest of your week! 

  

  

 


